

Shelby County Parks Board Regular Scheduled Board Meeting June 9, 2020

2020 Parks Board Members:

County Rep:Matt Burgin, Chairman, phone inCounty Rep:Keith GramigCity Council:Mike Zoeller, Vice Chairman, 6:10pCity Rep:Jim Lyons, absentJoint Rep:Anna Simpson, TreasurerCity Rep:Hubert Pollett, absent

County Magistrate: Eddie Kingsolver County Rep: Josh Hurst

City Rep: Mitchell Tinsley, 6:22p

Staff Present: Ashley Coulter, Matt Mattingly, Lea Ann Wood

Guests: None.

Meeting Called to Order by Matt Burgin at 6pm in the Waldridge Center

Welcome

Old Business: Discussion on reopening plans for park. Temperatures will be taken for all who enter the Family Activity Center. Golf will soft open completely on Wednesday, June 10th. Coaches meeting for baseball will be held on Thursday at 6pm. Tball will all be held on softball fields to get more games in per night. Social distancing for baseball will be in full effect. Bleachers will not be available. Travel ball tournaments are not allowed until July 1st per the Judge. Mitchell expressed his concerns on the postponement of travel. Signs to be posted at all parks regarding healthy at work practices. Restrooms for baseball will only be open during practice and games. Geralyn and Theresa will return on staff. Geralyn will dual with front desk. Jeff will also return to program summer camps. Taylor & Tom will return on June 26th as well as 3 lifeguards, 2 custodians, 4 C3 counselors and a couple golf staff. Emergency Management donated hand sanitizer.

Adjournment: Motion made by Josh Hurst to adjourn seconded by Mike Zoeller at 6:52pm. The motion passed.

Other:

The July board meeting will be held at 6:00pm in the FAC Conference Room on Tuesday, July 14th.